
 

 
 
 

Covid-19 – Traveling by Ferry in Greece 
 

Last update: Feb 2023 

 
All ferry passengers must wear a protective face mask during embarkation / 
disembarkation and in all interior spaces of the vessel at all times. Those without a mask 
will not be allowed to board the ferry. Children up to 4 years of age are excluded.   
 
The obligation to provide proof of vaccination, proof of previous infection or a negative 
covid-19 test result has been abolished. 
 
Recommendations  
 

• The use of FFP2 or N95 or double surgical masks is recommended. 

• Avoid crowded and poorly ventilated spaces.  

• Wash hands regularly with soap and water or use an antiseptic solution. 

• Even when testing is not mandatory, self-testing is recommended.  

• Keep a distance when waiting in a queue, in all service areas such as the 
reception, restaurants/bars, shops, toilets. 

 
 
Please be at the port early enough. During boarding, authorities and crew members do 
checks.  
 
 
Protocols for travelers are often updated. Please make sure to check again closer to 
your travel date. 

• https://travel.gov.gr  &  https://eody.gov.gr/en/ 

• News & updates on safety measures and more via Greek Travel Pages 
 

https://travel.gov.gr/
https://eody.gov.gr/en/
https://news.gtp.gr/monitoring-covid-19-impact-travel-industry/covid-19-government-measures/

